
The  Ingham Picture Theatre 

would like to extend an invitation 

to the community to attend our  

Faith Based Movie Screenings 

Risen 

Follow this biblical story of  the resurrection  as 

told through the eyes of  a non believer.  

Wednesday    1st June   7.00pm 

Sunday           5th June  4.00pm 

For any information please don’t hesitate to contact us 

4776 3434   inghmapictures@idss.org.au 


